
CRANE INSIGHTS 

NEWS & STORIES 

 

 

Hunt Military Communities celebrates the 
youngest members of our communities. The 
smallest warriors, the children, often make 
some of the most significant sacrifices moving 
from state to state, school to school, and 
having parents deployed for long periods, 

along with the miriad other challenges military families face. We are 
proud to acknowledge and support the tremendous strength and 
resiliency children of our military families display. To recognize 
military children, we have launched our 2nd annual “Hunt Little 
Heroes.” We ask that your children share stories of what they think it 
takes to be a hero and how they’ve been a positive in influence in 
their community. Applicants are asked to submit a 300-word essay, a 
video no longer than 2 minutes, or a drawing telling their “Hero 
Story” in their own unique way. For the “younger” heroes, a photo 
with a short caption may also be submitted. All applicants will receive 
a complimentary Hunt Little Heroes cape and mask. We will select the 
top three submissions and give a cash prize to each. Applicants can 
visit https://learnmore.scholarsapply.org/huntheroesscholarship/ to 
see if they qualify, and to submit their story.  From all of us here at 
HMC, thank you for your service and sacrifice. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

John Ehle 
President 
Hunt Military Communities 

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com 

Our President’s Message 

Mulch Madness 
It is hard to believe it is already March 1st!  It is time to start 

thinking about warmer weather and our yards and flower 

beds.  We plan to give out 10 bags per home of cypress 

mulch.  We will have to do it like we did last year.  You will 

receive an email from the office inquiring if you would like 

for us to purchase the mulch for you.  We will make the 

arrangements with Bradfields, pay for the mulch and you 

will be required to travel to Bradfields and pick it up.  If you 

are not able to pick it up, please contact the office to 

discuss other options.  This request will be sent out later 

this month.  We are looking forward to green grass and 

beautiful flowers! 

Office Contact Information 

 

300 HWY 361, Building 57, Crane, IN 47522 

Phone: 812-854-0370 • Fax: 812-854-0371 

Shamrock hunt planned for St. Patrick’s Day! 

 

SAVE THE DATES 
March 17th 
St. Patrick’s Day 
 
 

March 14th 
Daylight Savings Time begins 

 
March 20th 
1st Day of Spring 

 

 
Tonya Sheetz—Community Director 
 
Douglas McDonald—Maintenance Tech II 
 

STAFF LIST 


